McGlinnen Monitor

Learning for all...Leading for all...Success for all



Happy New Year to all our McGlinnen Families! I hope this newsletter finds you all doing well, staying warm, and staying healthy. As you know, we are again faced with a surge in COVID-19 cases and our goal is to keep our students in school. We need your help! Please be sure you keep your child home if they are exhibiting any COVID symptoms, including the symptoms of the new Omicron variant. If your child is ill, please have them tested. The district is following the CDC guidelines and is requiring a 10 quarantine for PreK-12 students who are COVID positive or have been exposed to someone with COVID. Finally, please be sure your child has a mask that is secure around their nose and mouth. We provide approved masks at school if needed. Thank you for doing your part in keeping our students and staff safe and healthy.

ABSENCE REPORTING

Please be sure you call the school if you know your child is going to be absent. Please let us know why your child will be out ie. sick, doctor appointment, family issue/emergency, etc. This will help us track their absences appropriately.

LUNCHES

We will be providing hot lunches every Tuesday through Friday and our students are so excited! We are not able to provide hot lunches on Monday due to our P.E. schedule. Bag lunches will be provided on Mondays. Lunch menus will be sent home as they become available.

RECESS

It is the policy of Clintondale Community Schools to hold outdoor recess when the weather permits. We will go outside if the temperature and the wind chill are above 20 degrees. Please be sure your children dress accordingly. We always have coats, hats, and mittens available for students who



McGlinnen Elementary 586.791.3400

Monday, January 17, 2022–No School in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Monday, January 31, 2022–Teacher Records Day, No school for students.

Did you know the month of January is School Board Appreciation Month? We would like to thank our Board of Education for their hard work and dedication to our Clintondale Schools and Community.

Ms. Jennifer Marella, Principal

Mrs. Monica Manion, Secretary

The time is always right to do what is right.

-Dr. Martin Luther King,